


More information about Congestion Pricing is available at
congestionreliefzone.mta.info, and more information about the taxi
and FHV tolling policy can be found here. The MTA has begun
contacting FHV bases and TSPs to enter into the per-trip charge
agreement. To enroll in the per-trip charge plan, FHV bases can
submit their contact information to the MTA using this form. For
questions, please contact CRZtaxifhv-support@mta.info.


